
Evangelism Committee Report 
 
The Evangelism Committee continues to encourage and support the work of parish 
initiatives. This year we helped several people attend "It's All About Love" conference in 
Baltimore (July 9-12), and we have also supported the work of four parishes in the 
Lancaster Convocation to share via social media the outcomes of their collaborative VBS 
programs last summer. Such support helped to leverage a Shaped by Faith grant as well.  
 


